
 

 

Hospital Visitation Team Schedule 

Volunteers Needed!!! 

Contact: Cordy Beasley at 407-0758  

or cordybeasley@gmail.com. 

Enriching l ives by being an authentic Kingdom presence in the community  

Sunday, March  31  Saturday, April 6  Ron Burton  

Sunday, April 7  Saturday, April 13  Susan Burton  

Sunday, April 14  Saturday, April 20  Bill Dunkley  

Sunday, April 21  Saturday, April 27  Randy  Halcomb  

Sunday, April 28  Saturday, May 6  Marshall Hudgins  

Deacon Deacon Deacon ofofof    thethethe   Week Week Week    

 31 March - 6 April  Pat Dunkley   482 - 7107  

7 April - 13 April  Dianne Barlow   482 - 1139  

14 April - 20 April  Beth Piver  635 - 5541  

21 April - 27 April  Cordy Beasley   407 - 0758  

28 April - 4 May  

Ginny Page      

Cathy Williams  

636 - 0977   

 477 - 1750  

mailto:cordybeasley@gmail.com


 

 

$2,500 

 



 

 

The Working Women's Wardrobe needs gently used work 

appropriate attire in all sizes, including  shoes and 

handbags.  They also especially need scrubs and reusable 

shopping bags, like the type you purchase for $1 in many stores. 

Collection Bin is located in the Foyer across  

from the Coffee Station.   

Point of contact, Bernadette Meyers: badak82@yahoo.com  



 

 

Lᴐ 
Hi CBC Friends, 

 

Though the weather doesnôt always feel like it, we are in Spring, and Easter is a few weeks away!  
Check out the following spring opportunities that help us celebrate our Risen Lord: 
 

C2C (Community to Community): 9:00 AM ð 1:30 PM; May 4:   

Join the entire Centerville Baptist family in a day of community service and celebration.  
Everyone young and old is invited to take part in one of three ministry projects: 

 
Ý Visiting with the residents at the Crossings at Oakbrooke Senior Living Community 
Ý Helping with the CBC Community Garden 
Ý Reaching out to local first responders 

For those who canôt serve on May 4, stay tuned for opportunities to donate to C2C projects 
 
Weôll begin the day with a time of celebration at church, in which weôll not only kick off C2C, but 
also our entire May emphasis on ñRandom Acts of Kindnessò.  Following the opening, weôll split 
off to engage our projects.  C2C will end with lunch.  The nursing home and first responder 
participants will eat at local restaurants (blessing our ñfood serviceò neighbors).  The garden 
participants will have pizza delivered to CBC for lunch. 

 
Contact me (cbcequipping.pastor@verizon.net) to register yourself or your family, to sign up for one 

of the three projects, and to order a C2C t-shirt ($7/person).  The t-shirts are the same as the 
ones we used in our 2013 and 2018 C2C days.  The t-shirt deadline is April 11. 

 

Jesus Alive!  

Beginning in May, Iôll offer a new Wednesday lunchtime study (12:15 ð 12:45 on May 1, 8, 
15, 22, 29, and June 5) celebrating the Easter message.  This one will be quite different from 
the Lenten one, combining interactive learning, elements of worship, and Bible study geared for 
all ages.  Momôs, Dadôs, grandparents, and babysitters of preschoolers and other children, 
please bring your little ones to this intergenerational study.  Contact me for more information. 

  

Affirming Christian Faith  

This study is for anyone interested in Christian faithðwhether your seeking to explore the 
ñbasicsò, interested in baptism and a life commitment to Christ, desiring to deepen your current 
faith, or looking for new ways to think and talk to others about Christianity.  Starting in May, Iôd 
be delighted to set up something with you (one or one or, preferably, in a small group).  Iôll look 
at times and settings that works best for you.  Talk to me in the upcoming weeks so that we can 
work something out! 
 

Blessings, 
Brian  

mailto:cbcequipping.pastor@verizon.net


 

 

 

 

The garden team is off to a strong start. We had our first 2019 

official work day on Saturday, March 24th. Potatoes, carrots, and 

blueberry bushes are planted and rows are laid for the next crops to 

plant. We will be planting again after April 15. The team has some 

great helpers but if anyone is interested, we would love to have you 

as part of our team. Even if you can only offer one evening a week or 

just try to help with big work days, you are welcome to join us.  

Please contact Judy Speas at  judithspeas@gmail.com  or text to     

757 -620 -1542. Also the garden team is going to be part of C2C on 

May 4th and would love to have volunteers to help us as we get this 

growing season to a strong start.  Please pray that our efforts will 

bless many this year.   

mailto:judithspeas@gmail.com
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